
Newsletter for Ladies Section, Leominster Golf Club. – June 2018 

The AMAM on Saturday, 28th April had 11 teams playing.  Those who played enjoyed the 
day.  This competition is to be moved to a Tuesday next year as a lot of people would have 
played but do not play on a weekend.  We will be looking at either the 2nd or 3rd Tuesday in 
April. 

The Mixed Senior Open Greensomes on Monday, 7th May was another success.  We had 
lovely weather and the course played really well.  We were a little unsure about holding it 
on a bank holiday Monday but all the people who played thought it was great as they may 
not have been able to play on a Monday as they were still working. 

The new Open Eclectic foursomes over 11 holes (1-4 and 12-18)  went down very well and 
we had 16 teams of two.  The food was excellent with sandwiches and chips at half time 
and tea and cakes at the end.  A great success and everyone said they would be back next 
year. 

A donation of £57 has been given to Cancer Research from the Wendy Hill competition. 

The Ladies AwayDay was on Thursday, 7th June at Sapey Golf Course.  The course was not at 
its best but we managed to get round even though the greens were very fast but the rough 
was long and very difficult to get out of.  If you would like to suggest somewhere for next 
year please let Heather know so plans can be made in plenty of time. 

Kath is ready to have the team royal blue sweaters embroidered if you have not got yours 
to her yet please do so as soon as you can.  

Another new event to Leominster Golf Club this year was a Beer and Cider weekend and 
BBQ over the bank holiday Saturday and Sunday at the end of May.  The weather was 
against us really but the afternoons came out lovely and warm and those people here had a 
great time.  We had a bouncy castle for the children, a lady with Aloe Vera treatments, the 
Owl Sanctuary brought four owls on the Saturday and we had an Ice Cream vendor on the 
Sunday afternoon.  Thank you to all who donated their time to put this event on from the 
organisers to those who manned the different areas of the event, brought raffle prizes or 
came over the weekend.  The arrangements are being reviewed before the next one is held 
but we will certainly be holding another one.  Watch this space. 

Our next Open is on Tuesday, 17th July and is a Three Ball Alliance.  If you would like to 
enter a team please let Wendy Lane know as she is organising this.  As with all our Open 
competitions and clubhouse events we need raffle prizes, any donations gratefully 
received.  Please leave in the ladies locker room or in the office.  Thank you in advance. 

Some of the ladies have been replanting the small flower border on the 18th tee and this is 
beginning to look good now, although we have had a small animal digging up some of the 
little plants and eating the new growth. 

The next ladies committee meeting is on Tuesday, 3rd July at 3 pm.  If you have any items 
that you would like raised please let one of the committee know. 


